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Dear Parents, Learners and Friends

A warm welcome back to Term 3.  Many of our 
families travelled during the three week holiday and 
we are pleased they have returned safely.
A special welcome to the new families who have 
joined RPS this term.  We trust that your time with 
us will be a happy and successful one.

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a productive term filled with endless 
possibilities.

ONLINE ADMISSIONS - Grades 1 and 8 for 2023

A reminder to all our Grades R and 7 Parents / 
Guardians to log onto 

www.gdeadmissions.gov.za 

to apply to a school from 08:00 on Friday, 22 July, 
until midnight on Friday, 19 August.  Remember the 
early bird catches the worm, so please apply early - 
preferably on 22 July.  Kindly note that RPS Staff 
are not in a position to assist with applications nor 
placement for next year.

EISTEDDFOD

On behalf of the School, I would like to wish all our 
courageous boys and girls every success for 
Eisteddfod 2022.  The programme starts next week 
with Unprepared Reading for both the Juniors and 
Seniors.

CROSS-COUNTRY

Cross-Country season is a short, but 
intense one.  We have three meetings 
and then we move to Greater Benoni.  
Good luck to all our athletes, for the first 
meeting on Thursday.  
Remember the harder you train, the better you do!

CLOSING TIMES FOR RPS - GRADES R TO 7

Parents, please be reminded that we are back to 
normal closing times this term, ie:

Grade R 12:50 Grade 4 13:30
Grade 1 13:10 Grade 5 13:40
Grade 2 13:20 Grade 6 13:40
Grade 3 13:30 Grade 7 13:50

WEARING OF MASKS - Regulations Repealed

According to Regulation Gazette No 
11447 Volume 684, Regulations 
Relating to the Surveillance and the 
Control of Notifiable Medical 
Conditions - Regulations 16A, 16B 

and 16C, have been repealed.  
The wearing of masks is no longer required, 
however, if you wish your child to continue wearing 
a mask, that is completely acceptable.

DONKEY DERBY - Friday 29 July @18:00 for 
18:30

A reminder that our Donkey Derby 
Fundraiser will take place on Friday, 
29 July.  Parents, please support this 
fun-filled evening.  Tickets cost R120 per 
Head and are available from Nicola van der Heever 
in the front office.  
Looking forward to a bumper evening of fun and 
laughter.

May your week ahead be filled with joy.

L Cuthbertson
PRINCIPAL
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